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11 July 2013 

 

Executive Director Human Resources 

 

The Bank of England’s Executive Director for Human Resources, Catherine Brown, has decided to leave the 
Bank and has accepted a senior appointment in the private sector.  Details of the new role will be announced 
by her new employer in due course. 
  
Catherine Brown said, “I have hugely enjoyed working at the Bank of England.  A large part of my role has 
been ensuring that the Prudential Regulation Authority was fully effective from the first day it began 
operations.  That has been successfully accomplished. I am now looking forward to taking up a new role in 
the City later this summer.” 
  
Mark Carney, Governor of the Bank of England, said, “I would like to thank Catherine for an outstanding 
contribution to the work of the Bank over the last two and a half years.  She has made significant 
improvements to the organisation and wider management of the Bank.  I wish her every success in her new 
role.” 
 


